
Hello, 

I am writing to request that the above mentioned DA be implemented.

The local markets offer a pleasant safe outdoors shopping experience for quality food 
essentials that support the local community, providing employment security.

It would be a very big blow to everyone who looks forward to visiting them, to see them go!

Regards,

Lynda O’Dell
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